
 

 

 

Notice of intention for targeted spraying 

Weather permitting, spraying will be carried out in the Kaipara district during 

November 2023.  

Spraying will concentrate on vegetation control of edges in parks and reserves, weed 

control in gardens and poles/trees on berms maintained by Downer NZ on behalf of 

Kaipara District Council. Council operates a “No Spray Register” which outlines 

agreed areas where no spraying will be undertaken during this period. Spraying will be 

undertaken by Downer NZ.  

To find out more details about the November spray programme, call Bernie on 

021802095 between 8am and 5pm Monday to Friday.  

For more information about Kaipara District Council’s spraying and vegetation control, 

head to kaipara.govt.nz/residents/trees-and-vegetation-2/no-spray-zone 

 


